
HB 2356 -- BOUNDARY COMMISSION AUTHORITY

SPONSOR: Haefner

Currently, a boundary commission can, by April 1 of the year
following a map plan submission, issue written comments regarding
each boundary change and unincorporated area map plan to notify
proponents of the merits or demerits of the map plan based on
planning and public policy considerations. This bill changes that
authority from discretionary to mandatory.


